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           We have been busy crowning our shiny stars in celebration assemblies. Here are our winners: 

                                                                                                                   

               

  Star of the Week: 
  

Red  –    Everybody in red class   

Yellow  –     Freddy  

Green  –   Madison  
  

Indigo  –    David   

Violet  –      Daniel    

  

  

Congratulations to you all! 

Remember to look on our website to see all of our 

stars and work of the week. 

Our Amazing Stars!   

   18th December 2020      

Our Bishop Rawle Team welcome emails that they are able to help and support you with. If 

you email after 5.30pm, please do not be offended if you do not receive a reply until the 

next working day.  We will always try to resolve any issues and contact you as soon as 

possible. Many thanks for your continued support and understanding. 
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Thank you! 

The British Legion have contacted school to pass on their thanks to our pupils as we raised 

£111 for this worthy cause. 

 

Well done to Red, Yellow and Green classes for those amazing nativities. We all enjoyed 

watching them in school and from all of the lovely comments received, we know that the 

showings on Teams were successful and appreciated. 

 

The very kind donations from Friends, for the class raffle prizes, proved to be a great 

success. Each class made over £30 and the monies raised have been spent on treats and 

prizes for the class parties. 

 

Morrisons have continued to support us as a school with their incredibly kind food 

donations. 

 

Councillor Elizabeth Whitehouse delivered fantastic donations of surprises for lots of our 

lucky families on Monday. Another amazing show of kindness and great spirit within our 

local community. 

 

From all of the team at Bishop Rawle, we wish you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy 

New Year. 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

04.01.21 – INSET Day (School closed to 

pupils) 

05.01.21 – School Opens to all pupils 

13.07.21 – Sports Day 

15.07.21 – Y6 Leaver’s Assembly 

 

Office Hours 

Please remember that the school is not 

open on Tuesday or Thursday afternoons. 

In an emergency, please call the school 

mobile on 07519 104228. 
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Red Class Christmas Fun! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas crafts 

We have made so many 

Christmas crafting treats! We 

have made; snowflakes, tree 

decorations, cakes, pine cone 

decorations, Christmas cards 

and log decorations to name a 

few. 

Christmas party 

lunch and 

celebratory cake as 

a reward for our 

fabulous nativity. 

We have thoroughly enjoyed our special themed 

days; Christmas jumper day, Christmas dinner 

day and party day. We have been busy making 

crafty items to sell for Business Enterprise week 

and producing our nativity, we even had visits 

from Santa and a Magician. 

What a busy few weeks it has been. 

Merry Christmas to you all! 
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Yellow Class News 

WOW! What a busy couple of weeks we have had, celebrating all things Christmas related! 

We have all enjoyed our Christmas lunch, a Christmas jumper day, a party day lunch and a 

visit from Santa. On top of that we have also had a magician in school, we have been busy 

painting and making lots of wonderful Christmas crafts and we have had the best party day 

complete with lots of dancing. 

It has been a very busy but fun term and we have loved learning lots together. Thank you 

for all your support, enjoy your Christmas break and I look forward to seeing you all in 2021. 

Take care and stay safe, 

Mrs Cadman  

Nativity  

Thank you for providing costumes, 

helping your child to learn their lines 

and for watching our nativity 

performance. I’m sure you will all 

agree that they were all amazing. I 

am so unbelievably proud of them 

all. 

Well done Yellow Class! 
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Green Class Newsletter 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Forest Schools 

After we could no longer go to Forest School, 

Mr Groom has been giving us all the chance 

to get outside and be creative! We have 

planted flowers on our playground; made 

garden fairy and gnome ladders and we 

have even done our bit for the birds by 

making pinecone bird feeders.   

Nativity 

We all worked really hard to prepare for 

our Nativity performance! We loved 

learning the songs and dance routines… 

now we can’t stop!  

A big thank you to everyone who helped 

by providing costumes and learning our 

lines with us. 

In other news… 

Christmas is always a busy time of the year… and this 

one has been no different. 

Well done to Bentley, Jacob, Evie and Sebastian who 

were our class raffle winners. 

Our enterprise sales and raffle raised nearly £50 for our 

class. A huge well done to everyone who bought 

tickets and enterprise merchandise.   

Over the last few weeks, we have enjoyed getting very 

creative and getting the paints out! 

We have had Christmas dinner and a Christmas part 

dinner in our classroom together and all had great fun! 

To cap it all off, we had a visit from a magician who 

could even make a table float!  
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Indigo Class Newsletter 

 

 

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some of the Christmas 

activities enjoyed by Indigo 

Class. We all wish you a Happy 

Christmas and look forward to 

seeing you in the new year. 
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Violet Christmas Fun! 
Take a look at all of the fun-filled activities we have completed over the past few days! 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! Love Violet Class x 

 

 

 

 

 

 


